
Coming Soon: Town of Seward 
Farmers & Artesian Market 

Fresh Produce, Handmade Goods, Live 
Music & Community Spirit—All in One Place!

SEWARD, NY - The Town of Seward is excited to 
announce the launch of its Farmers & Artesian Market, a 
vibrant new event bringing together local growers, 
makers, and musicians in a celebration of community and 
craftsmanship.

The market will take place every other Wednesday 
from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM, starting July 2nd through 
October 22nd, at 5765 State Route 10

(corner of Lowe Rd. and State Route 10).
2025 Market Dates:
July 2, 16, 30

• August 13, 27 • September 10, 24 • October 8, 22
Shoppers can look forward to farm-fresh produce, 

unique artisanal products, and the welcoming charm of a 
hometown gathering. With a low vendor fee of just 
$10.00, this is an ideal opportunity for farmers, crafters, 
and creators to share their work with the community.

Local musicians are invited to fill the air with live 
music at each event.
Volunteers are also needed to help 
with parking, registration, and general support - an 
excellent way to get involved and connect with neighbors.

Whether you’re a vendor, performer, or market-goer, 
the Town of Seward invites you to be part of this exciting 
new tradition.

For more information or to sign up as a vendor, 
musician, or volunteer, please contact:

Angela Clapper:
518-337-3722
     Angelaclapper@yahoo.com 2


